PUBLIC ADVISORY

UTILIZATION OF THE DFA GLOBAL ONLINE APPOINTMENT SYSTEM
(GOAS) FOR THE PASSPORT APPOINTMENT OF HOUSTON PCG

The Philippine Consulate General in Houston (Houston PCG) wishes to announce that it
shall now be connected to the Department of Foreign Affairs’ Global Online Appointment
System for the booking of passport appointments.

Appointments for passport services can be secured by visiting the website
www.passport.gov.ph, or by scanning the QR Code below:

A link to this website has also been placed on the home page of the official website of
Houston PCG (https://houstonpcg.dfa.gov.ph/), and on its passport information page
(https://houstonpcg.dfa.gov.ph/index.php/consular-services/passport-services).

Passport appointment slots for the month of January 2022 will be available on 15
December 2021. Slots for the following month shall thereafter be available every fifteenth
(15™) day of the month, i.e. slots for February 2022 will be available on 15 January 2022,
and so forth.

In line with these changes, one appointment per person, including minors and senior
citizens, would be required to avail of passport services.

For further inquiry on this matter, Houston PCG may be reached at the following email
address: pcghouston.passport.legal@gmail.com.
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